
 

Hindle High is situated in Delft, Western Cape and opened its doors in 

January 2009. This school has overcome a variety of challenges to 

become the school it is today.  Delft and the areas surrounding it are 

known for the gangsters, drug abuse, teenage pregnancies, ineffective 

and inadequate parenting.   

 

When the school opened its doors there were only 381 learners it now 

has over 800 learners who attend the school.  Hindle High caters for 

students from Grade 8 till Grade 11 and will expand to Matric next year.  

All this would not have been possible without the generous donations 

received. 

In March a “spogaand” was held and was a huge success.  All the 

individuals who attended looked amazing and we really appreciate all 

the effort, resources and time that all of you have put into Delft to 

make it the success that it is today.   

 

The ”Blommemeisies” had 

created stunning quasars 

which were on sale.  These 

were made with a lot of time 

and love and really added 

that special something to the 

evening.  These special young 

ladies are Jane Davis, Zandre 

Kalse, Megan Manuel, Raynisa 

Lakay, Samantha-Lee Lewis, 

Leandra Jacobs and Natasha 

Larnay. 



 

Our ”Leeskamer” students have really been working really hard this 

year and eight of our students entertained all with self written and well 

known poems.  Donlee Faro, Darren Marshall, Simone van den Heever, 

Meagan Jacobs, Elmerencia Slavers, Doreen Ligman and Chad 

Matthews.  Helena Conradie then did three amazing skits and really 

showed everyone her passion for the arts.  Helena we would just like to 

Thank You for all the effort you have put into the Afrikaans leeskamer 

group.  We really appreciate it and so do the students you teach.  You 

really make a difference in their lives. 

 

 

Several programmes focussing on the development of our youngsters’ 

potential and positive functioning are presented at the school, such as  

the “BlouBus” which is implemented in Hindle High and highlights the 

importance of Christian principles.  It is really amazing to see the way 

that God is moving in a community where the youth have to constantly 

battle their everyday issues.  Thank You to BlueBus-workers Marius, 

Izanette, Priscilla, Marli, Claire and Johan for all their help. 

 

We would just like to thank you all for everything that you do to make 

Hindle High a success. 


